
 

NASD IT Department Tech Request 
System 
 

-Type the new Tech Request address into the address bar or click the link below. 

Recommend bookmarking for future use. https://helpdesk.nazarethasd.org   

 

 

-A prompt will appear asking you to login with your credentials.

 

  

https://helpdesk.nazarethasd.org/


 

-To create a new Tech Request, scroll to the bottom of the page to fill in the 
information required and click submit. 

 
A screenshot can be attached with errors that may show up during the issue.   This 
will help us better troubleshoot the problem. 

  



-To place an ink request, scroll to top of the page and select the “Ink Requests” tab.  
Fill in the information and click submit.  

 

  



When at the “Home” tab, staff can now check the status of all their active tech 
requests by clicking on the individual requests. Emails will also be sent to the user 
automatically about any comments or changes made to the request by the 
Technician.  Users can also add more to the request through this feature. 

 

  



-A remote assistance tool, Teamviewer, will allow a remote connection to your 
computer by a Technician. Your permission is needed to allow a connection.  This 
will be used for quick solutions when the Technician is off site. 

-Click the “Launch Teamviewer Remote Assistance Tool” at top of page to 
download the application 

 

- Run the Teamviewer Client from the bottom of your screen     

 
 

-Your ID number must be provided to the Technician before a connection can 
be made. 

 

 

 

 

*********Teamviewer application is used to create a 
temporary connection to the end user.  The end user 
must provide information to the Technician before they 
can connect.  After each session the connection is 
terminated.  The I.T. Department cannot remote into 
your computer without your 
acknowledgement***********  



One of the goals of the new system, aside from looking nicer and functioning better, is to provide 
more open communication with our users: you! When you create a new ticket, you will get an 
email notifying you that the ticket has been opened. You will also get emails from any technician 
working on your ticket, providing you with updates, maybe to ask you a question for clarification, 
and letting you know when your ticket has been closed. You can reply to these emails directly and 
the system will update your ticket as needed. 

Another new feature is that you will be able to create a new ticket simply by emailing 
helpdesk@nazarethasd.org. This will be a convenient way to get a ticket started without having to 
fill out the full form at https://helpdesk.nazarethasd.org. Just be sure to provide as much 
information as you can in the email (building, room, thorough description of the problem, attach 
some screen shots of the problem if you can), this will ensure the quickest resolution to your 
problem. 

 

If you have any questions, put in a Tech Request  

mailto:helpdesk@nazarethasd.org
https://helpdesk.nazarethasd.org/

